

City of Coos Bay

Office of the City Manager

500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay, Oregon 97420 • Phone 541- 269-8912 Fax 541- 267-5912 • http://www.coosbay.org

Dec. 30, 2010

Press Release

The City of Coos Bay Urban Renewal Agency is requesting input from the public on potential use of property located in the downtown area of Coos Bay. The Agency is seeking both short term and long term usage of the lots currently occupied by the old fire station (150 South 4th Street) and the Lockhart Building (335 Central Avenue). Potential uses could include green space/park, parking lot, redevelopment, or a combination of those options. It should be noted that the city does not currently own the Lockhart property.

Comments may be submitted in writing and via email to Joyce Jansen, Economic Revitalization Administrator, 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay OR 97420 or jjansen@coosbay.org Comments may also be given at the Urban Renewal Agency meeting on January 18, 2011. The Agency meeting will be held following the City Council meeting which begins at 7 p.m. Both meetings will be held in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay OR 97420.

For more information, please contact Joyce Jansen at 541-269-8924 or jjansen@coosbay.org during normal business hours.

